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General Comment

I find it deeply disappointing and frankly disgusting that Mexico Pacific Limited LLC is seeking to extend the deadline for commencing its
LNG export operations. This amendment is not just a bureaucratic request—it’s an attempt to prolong a project that represents
environmental harm, extractivism, and corporate disregard for climate justice and local commumities.

Re-exporting liquefied natural gas only deepens global dependence on fossil fuels at a time when the world must urgently transition away
from them. Projects like this put profit over people, ignore indigenous and local voices, and contribute to ecological degradation across
borders. The delay in operations should not be granted—it should be used as an opportunity to halt these harmful activities altogether.

I strongly urge decision-makers to reject this amendment and reconsider the broader implications of supporting fossil fuel infrastructure
under the guise of economic development.
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